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As for the holidays, we spend many 
of them with our neighbors across 
the street. We are blessed to have 
Julie, Tad, and daughters Brooke and 
Addie as neighbors that we consider 
family!  They also have four dogs 
that play with our two! Jonathan’s 
family usually comes into town just 
after Christmas and stays through 
New Year’s. They live a few hours 
away, but they visit as much as 
possible. Every year we have a 
tradition to look at the 
neighborhood Christmas lights and 
track where Santa is online (Heather 
loves the little things in life like that). 
We look forward to leaving cookies 
out for Santa and carrots for the 
reindeer! If you are of another 
culture, then we will do everything 
we can to learn about it and 
incorporate those celebrations into 
our lives as well! 






